HERBERT HOOVER MIDDLE SCHOOL - 249 THORNCLIFF ROAD - BUFFALO, NY 14223

OUR MISSION: TO DEVELOP SELF-DIRECTED, LIFELONG LEARNERS OF GOOD CHARACTER.

Miss Elaine M. Thomas, Principal Tel: (716) 874-8405
Ms. Michelle Jaros, Assistant Principal Fax: (716) 874-8470
Mr. Michael B. Haggerty, Assistant Principal

October 26, 2022

Dear Hoover Dragon Families:

With Halloween dress-up day on Monday, October 31, it is important that you note this
message regarding your child’s Halloween costume (if they choose to dress up).

While we annually invite all students and staff to dress up if they so choose, we have
some special guidelines for all to follow to maintain a safe school environment that is
conducive to learning. We are asking that all students and staff members refrain from
wearing any costume that does not comply with the District Dress Code,
i.e.inappropriate/denigrating messages, revealing clothing, etc.

Additionally, any props such as weapons (real or fake), full-face masks (anything that
covers the face, making the student unrecognizable) are prohibited.

We look forward to enjoying the day with anyone who chooses to participate in a safe,
respectful manner.
Thank you in advance for supporting our efforts!

Sincerely,

Miss Elaine M. Thomas
Principal

Hoover Middle School...where a dragon R.O.A.R.S.!

The Ken-Ton School Community will provide our students with the supports, tools, and diverse opportunities needed
to meet the challenges of an ever-changing world.



